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        973-763-5454 
       www.olschurch.com 

 

 
 

MASSES:  Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm; Sunday 8:00, 10:00 and 11:30 am 
Monday-Friday 7:00 am and 12:00 pm; Saturday 8:30 am and 12:00 pm  
Penance:  Confessions Saturday 12:45 pm – 2:00 pm or by appointment 

Baptism:  Contact Parish Office after the birth of your child to begin Baptismal preparation program 
Ministry of the Sick:  Call Parish Office for anointing of seriously or chronically ill for the Sacrament of 

Anointing of the Sick and to arrange Communion calls 
Marriages:  Arrange at least one year in advance with a parish priest 

RECTORY and PARISH:  973-763-5454 • FAX:  973-763-9506 

 
 

May 11, 2025 

Fourth Sunday of Easter
 

 
 

http://www.olschurch.com/
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A Message from Fr. Brian 

 

Do you remember the day of your First Communion? I do and still have the Rosary I 
received that day as a gift from my parents. I love that Rosary, but I love even more the gift of 
the Eucharist that I receive every time I celebrate Mass. This weekend, 42 young people of our 
parish received their First Holy Communion. We pray that they will fall completely in love with 
Jesus, whom they received for the very first time in the Eucharist, and that they will desire to be 
fed by Him in Holy Communion every single week at Mass. May every time they receive the 
Eucharist remind them of their First Communion and how much God loves them.  

  

We thank Jen Noll, our Catechetical Coordinator, and Colleen McDonald, our Administrative 
Assistant for CCD, for the enormous amount of work that they have put in to help our young 
children and their families arrive at this point in their journey of faith. We’re also very grateful to 
the CCD catechists and OLS school teachers who helped to prepare our young people to 
receive this most wondrous sacrament. This past week was our last week of CCD classes 
before summer. Allow me to take this opportunity to thank our amazing catechists. They give so 
much of themselves to share the faith with our young students. There’s an old expression: “If we 
don’t teach our children to follow Christ, the world will teach them not to.” We thank our 
catechists for teaching our children to follow Christ. God bless and reward you! 

 

Today is, of course, Mother’s Day, when we thank God for the gift of our mothers and all 
those in our lives who have mothered us in one way or another. Not a day goes by that I don’t 
think about my own mother (the best mother ever!), who returned home to the Lord in 2008. 
Mothers are a reflection of God’s love, and we pray for all mothers today, that they may 
experience God’s blessing not just today, but every day, and that their children will honor and 
treasure them always and in all ways. God has blessed us not just with an earthly mother, but a 
Heavenly Mother as well. As He hung upon the Cross, Jesus gave us His Blessed Mother Mary. 
We should turn to our Blessed Mother every day, placing ourselves under her mantle and 
seeking her powerful intercession in our lives. At the end of our 10:00 am Mass this Sunday, we 
will have a May Crowning ceremony. What a wonderful way to show our love and devotion to 
Mary our Mother. 
 

This Sunday is referred to as Good Shepherd Sunday and it’s also the World Day of  
Prayer for Vocations. The purpose of this day is to fulfill Jesus’ command that we “Pray to 
the Lord of the harvest to send laborers into his harvest.” We are experiencing a definite 
shortage of vocations to the priesthood and our prayers are needed now more than ever. We 
pray especially that a young person from our own parish might respond to God’s invitation to 
work with Him in the harvest. I am so glad that I responded to God’s call, and I would not trade 
my priesthood for anything in the world. I pray that other young men and women may know the 
joy of experiencing the humbling but great gift of a priestly or religious vocation. This prayer by 
Pope St. John Paul II is a powerful one: “Lord Jesus, as You once called the first disciples to 
make them fishers of men, let your sweet invitation continue to resound: Come, follow Me! Give 
young men and women the grace of responding quickly to Your voice. Support our bishops, 
priests, and consecrated people in their apostolic labor. Grant perseverance to our seminarians 
and to all those who are carrying out the ideal of a life totally consecrated to Your service. Mary, 
Mother of the Church, the model of every vocation, help us to say ‘Yes’ to the Lord Who calls us 
to cooperate in the divine plan of salvation. Amen.” 

 

Blessings in Jesus the Good Shepherd, 
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      THE SACRIFICIAL GIVING OF  
             OUR PARISHIONERS              
May 4               Week 45               YTD 
Collection         $14,274        $561,444 
Budgeted         $12,164        $542,215 
 

Food Pantry - $889 
 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!  
 

Annual Appeal Update 
Time to take our temperature again…and it’s 
running low unfortunately.  
 
If you have not already done so, please make a 
gift to the Archdiocesan Annual Appeal. There 
is no minimum donation amount and so no gift 
is too small. Your generosity not only supports 
the Archdiocese’s myriad social service 
programs but our parish ultimately as well. If we 
collect our goal amount by June 30th, our annual  
assessment due to the Archdiocese will drop 
from 18% to 16%. Because we met goal last 
year, this saved the parish about $18,000.  
 
To donate, visit rcan.org/sharing or scan the 
QR code below.  
 

 

Baby Bottle Boomerang Reminder! 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
“That special power of 
loving that belongs to a 
woman is seen most 
clearly when she 
becomes a mother. 
Motherhood is the gift of 
God to women.  
How grateful we must be 
to God for this wonderful 
gift that brings such joy 
to the whole world, 
women and men alike!”  
– St. Teresa of Calcutta  
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  Meet Our Staff 
 

 

Rev. Brian X. Needles, Pastor 
frbrianneedles@gmail.com 
Rev. Andrew Lee, Parochial Vicar 
frlee527@gmail.com 
Rev. Robert Suszko, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Patrick Seo, Priest in Residence 
Rev. Dominic Ciriaco, Priest in Residence  
Deacon Walter Wiggins, Permanent 
Deacon 
deaconwalt@outlook.com 
Deacon Steven Greydanus, Permanent 
Deacon 
DeaconSDG@gmail.com 
Judy Foley, School Principal 
principal@ourladyofsorrowsschool.org 
Sr. Mary Selina, S.C.C., Pastoral Associate 
passociate07@gmail.com 
Jennifer Noll, Catechetical Coordinator  
jennollols@gmail.com 
Christopher Kaiser, Youth Minister 
kaiserch@shu.edu 
Stephanie Sonnick, Ministerial Associate 
olschurchministries@gmail.com 
Colleen McDonald, Administrative Assistant 
sorrowschurch@gmail.com 
Preston Dibble, Director of Music 
olsmusician@gmail.com 
Karlene Campbell, Nursery Director 
karlene@thenurseryatols.org 
Charles Noun, Business Manager 
charlesnoun@olschurch.com 
Mary Beth Zurat, Secretary 
marybeth.olschurch@gmail.com 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
We have Eucharistic Adoration Mondays and 
Fridays from 12:30pm – 3:00pm, concluding 
with the Divine Mercy Chaplet followed by 
Benediction. Come spend some quiet time to 
glory in the risen Lord.  
 

“The Christian life 
needs to be nourished 
by attentive listening to 
God’s word and, above 
all, by the cultivation of 
a personal relationship 

with the Lord in Eucharistic adoration, the 
privileged “place” for our encounter with God.”  
- Pope Francis 
 

 

Survey Says! 
Have you completed the 
DMI yet? DMI stands for 
Disciple Maker Index, which 
is a survey overseen by the 
Catholic Leadership Institute 
and a tool that invites 
parishioners to reflect on 
where they are on their journey of discipleship  
and enables parish leadership to make data-
driven decisions to help parishioners grow in 
their faith. Share your perspective now to help 
strengthen our parish community and better 
prepare OLS for the future!  
To complete the DMI, visit: 
https://portal.catholicleaders.org/d/cy4617  
OR 
Scan the QR Code 
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VIGIL, SATURDAY, MAY 10, 2025 
8:00   PM All Mothers, Living & Deceased 
 
 

    SUNDAY, MAY 11, 2025  
  8:00 AM All Mothers, Living & Deceased 
10:00 AM      All Mothers, Living & Deceased 
11:30 AM      All Mothers, Living & Deceased 
 

         MONDAY, MAY 12, 2025 
  7:00   AM       Sr. Helene Foley 
  12:00 PM      Sam Etienne – Special Intention 

 
 

                                                    TUESDAY, MAY 13, 2025                            
  7:00   AM      Anita Bernal-Silva 

    12:00 PM       Mary Ann Rohan – Special Intention 
 

 WEDNESDAY, MAY 14, 2025 

  7:00 AM Carole E. Greeley 
12:00 PM Joanette Gould 
 

      THURSDAY, MAY 15, 2025 
 7:00   AM      Lillian Collaco 
12:00  PM  Sarah Westra 
 

 

FRIDAY, MAY 16, 2025 
 7:00   AM Malcolm Lawrie 
12:00  PM Nan McManus 

 
 

 

           SATURDAY, MAY 17, 2025 

 8:30  AM Cecilia Pawlowski  
12:00 PM Aida Gella 

 
 

     VIGIL SATURDAY, MAY 17, 2025 
5:30   PM Mary Inguaggiato 
 

 

                   SUNDAY, MAY 18, 2025 
 8:00  AM People of the Parish 
10:00 AM Rose Shoemaker 
11:30 AM John McGrath 
 

Request a Mass 
Reminder: you can request 
Masses online by scanning 
the QR code or visiting:  

https://olschurch.com/request-a-mass/ 

   Pray for the Departed  
Let us remember those who  
have passed away recently at 
OLS: Rev. Lawrence Frizzell 
 
 

Eternal rest grant unto Fr. Frizzell, O Lord, and 
let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest 
in peace. Amen. 
 
In Memoriam 
It is a loving gesture to donate the weekly 
Sanctuary Candle in memory of a loved one 
for a special intention. If you would like to do 
so, please call the parish office for more 
information.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Please keep the following in your prayers:  
Bill Aber, Logan Francis Amon and Tyler 
Joseph Amon, Rita Arena, Diana Baseman, 
Patricia Bee, Roy Bell, Ellen Bowden, 
Daniel Callaghan, Julia Callaghan, Robert 
Charles, Bekim Colaku, John Colaku, Alice 
Cosack, Cynthia Critelli, Mark F. Davonski, 
Michael Elliot, Patricia Evanik, George 
Richmond Files Jr., Norma Gonzalez, Beth 
Hebron, Deborah Hebron, Mimi Hermann, 
Norma Hermann, Agnes Marshall, Elizabeth 
Mary, Patricia McDonnell, Neville Moore, 
Megan More, Kathleen Mullan, Kate Mullin, 
Melissa O’Brien, Ludgarda Rosa, Julian 
Sherman, Katie Smith, Marie Somers, 
Elizabeth Stuart, Catherine Sullivan, Donna 
T., Mary Jane Tannen, Kathi Thiemer, Mary 
Jane Waldron, Sr. Mary Jo Ward, Stephanie 
Windsor 

 

https://olschurch.com/request-a-mass/
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